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Wednesday 24 November 2021 

 

New Online Spelling Homework Platform 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child has recently been introduced to Spellingframe at school.  Spellingframe is an online platform 

that is set-up by the class teacher to support your child to practice their spellings at home. Spellingframe 

can be accessed from any desktop computer, iPad and android tablet by going to 

https://spellingframe.co.uk .    

Your child will be able to log-in to Spellingframe and see the list of spelling words that their teacher has set 

them and take practice tests at home. We know that at times it can be challenging for parents to find time 

to support with homework and this should help your child learn their spellings independently. 

Your child has been issued with a card to bring home which has their log-in details and should be able to 

show you how they log-in and how they are getting on.  Please take time to look at this with your child.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 
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